From: Sheli Blakemore

To: Public Testimony
Subject: Ordinance 230315
Date: Wednesday, April 26, 2023 4:54:23 PM

Dear Mayor Lucas and members of the City Council,

North Green Hills Road is a dangerous road and my family and I are so grateful and thankful that the City Council is
funding improvements to this road.

Those of us that live along the N. Green Hills road see people having to walk in the street often and the sight lines
are really horrible.

We thank you for funding this project and ask you to do everything you can to get the construction started this
summer. The sooner the better.

Kind Regards,
Sheli Blakemore
Kansas City, MO


mailto:sheli626@sbcglobal.net
mailto:Public.Testimony@kcmo.org

